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From: Barbara Byrne - NOAA Federal <barbara.byrne@noaa.gov>


Sent: Thursday, December 20, 2018 8:17 PM


To: Ellrott, Brian; Alston, Naseem


Subject: EB edits


I suggested three caveats in the intro of the EB memo on google drive. These capture the points that Chris


Keifer suggested we build into the memo when I talked to him on Wednesday (he called me about a Stanislaus


letter he was reviewing; I asked him a high-level question about EB and we ended up talking about the


memo...).


1. Do what you like with these suggestions -- I think the points are good to include (per Chris's advice), but my


edits aren't the most elegant. If you think these points are made elsewhere (or want to make them elsewhere) in


the doc, I defer to you two.


2. My brain is fried and I haven't looked at the rest of the memo -- thanks to you both for making this happen.


Barb


--

Barb Byrne


Fish Biologist

NOAA Fisheries West Coast Region

U.S. Department of Commerce


Office: 916-930-5612

barbara.byrne@noaa.gov


California Central Valley Office


650 Capitol Mall, Suite 5-100


Sacramento, CA 95814


Find us online


www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov
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